
 

Asian Red Cross and Red Crescent HIV/AIDS Network (ART)  

 
 
05 December 2016 
 
 
Dear AMT, ART Members, Partners and Guests: 
 
Last week was a fantastic meeting in Jakarta, Indonesia! 
 
The 28th ART Annual meeting was successfully held last November 28 – December 1, 2016.  It 
brought the members and partners of the network together to discuss the recent progress in 
research and update in HIV/AIDS programming in the region.  We hope to share more 
experiences from different partners and members as we move towards the attainment of the 
2020 goal! 
 
ART gives recognition to the staff and volunteers of PMI for doing a great job in supporting the 
meeting last week.  The AMT, in behalf of all member NS would like to thank the overwhelming 
generosity and support of the PMI  Chairman Mr. Ginanjar Kartasasmita, Secretary General Dr. 
Ritola Tasmaya, IFRC CCST and Timor Leste HoD Mr. Giorgio Ferrario and other IFRC 
representatives for supporting the members and the network.  We give huge recognition to IFRC 
APRO Regional Health Coordinator Dr Oyungerel Amgaa for thoroughly looking into the HIV 
programs in the region and supporting the network. 
 
We have reached the end of 2016 but we are looking forward for a more prosperous and 
successful network in 2017! 
 
More power to Everyone.  See you all next year in Mongolia! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
DR. ANN CLAIRE REYTA 
Chairperson, ART HIV/AIDS Network 
& Manager, Health Services – Philippine Red Cross 
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